Gerald Charnoff, Esqg.

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M Street, N.W.

¥ashingtor.,, D.C. 20036

RE: Docket No. 40-2061

Dear Mr. Charwoff:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm my visit to the Kerr-McGee
facility in West Chicago to examine the buildings identified in

the License Amendments Mo. 5 and No. 6. I plan to schedule my visit
to arrive at the plant at 10:00 a.m, on Novewber 17, 1982, I will
be accompanied by Mr. Robert L. Fonner and Mr. Willfam A. Nixon of
the Muclear Regulatory Commission.

The visit will be limited to a visual walk-through to gain a perspective
on the actions identified in Auendments No. 5 and No., 6 of Docket

No. 40-2061. Following the visit to the site I would like to have an
informal conference to discuss the procedures on how this hearing will
be ronducted.

I look forward to meeting with you ard your designated representative.

Sincerely,

Donald A. Mausshardt

Ueputy Director
211170542 821108 0ffice of Nuclear Material Safety
ADOCK 0‘0028"0}, and Safeguards

cc: Samuel J. Chilk
John C. Berghoff, Jr., Esq.
Harold J. Spelman, Esqg.
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